
We are so excited to meet our new second grade crew! Our team of
teachers will be doing porch pop-in visits on Tuesday, August 1st and

Thursday, August 3rd from 4-8 P..M. We are excited to introduce
ourselves and meet your child before we set sail in second grade.

Our visits will be held outside and will be short and sweet to be sure
we get to meet all of our amazing students! If you are not home, we
will leave a special treat behind and meet your child at open house. 

Welcome Aboard

Mrs. Ahlers Miss Burns Mrs. Enzweiler Mrs. Justice

Sincerely, 
The Second Grade Team

Check the back for which day we will visit your street!

If you live out of district, you will receive an email to setup your visit.



Tuesday, August 1st Thursday, August 3rd

Beechwood Road
Ashton 
Deauville
Seville
Prather

General Mitchell
Galaxy
Mercury

Venus Way
Rampart Court

Thompson
Allentown
Gettysburg
Burdsall
Carlisle
Brice

Pleasant Ridge
Grace

Kathleen
Superior
Princeton

Miami
Oxford

Marquette
Dartmouth
Harvard

Cambridge
Georgetown
Sunnymeade
Requardt

Charles Creek
Fountain Place

Greenbriar
Woodlawn
Leathers

Dixie

West Mapl;e
Fort Mitchell Avenue

West Orchard
Pieck 

Kruempleman
Tressle Court

Watch Hill Road
Fortside Circle 
Summit Lane
Park Avenue
Cherrywood

Susan
Provincial

Silver
Highland

Oak 
Idaho

Anthony Lane
Floral

Lucerne
Alpine

Charmaine
Ross

Rosslyn Court
Longmeadow

Hampton Place
Sheffield

Stonewall Court
Virginia

Orphanage
Louise Dr

Jerrys Lane










